
KEY INFORMATION 
After School Clubs - 
Monday Football and Wednesday
Multi Skills which are run by our
Sports Coaches will continue running
until the end of term. All other clubs
have now finished for the Autumn
Term. 

Swimming - 
There will be no Year 5/6 swimming
in the last week of term (19th Dec).
Year 3/4 will commence swimming
lessons on 16th January.

Toys 4 Life Collection - 
In January we will be collecting any
unwanted toys so that they can be
reused and recycled and raise
money for the school (please see the
flyer below for details).  So if you are
having a clear out over Christmas
please put your unwanted toys aside
for us.  

TO-DO
Please remember that meals need
to be booked by midnight on
Wednesday the week before. Any
meals booked after this will not show
up on our system. 

Please Like, share and comment on
our facebook page:
www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/
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EVENTS

Monday 18th  December  - 
Nursery and Wren Class
Nativity 9.30 am

Tuesday 19th December -
Nursery and Wren Class
Nativity 9.30am

Wednesday 20th December - 
Christmas Dinner

Friday 22nd December -
Last day in school before
Christmas!

Tuesday 9th January 2024 -
First day back at school.

Tuesday 23rd January - 
Toys 4 Life Collection

Friday 15th December  2023



THANK YOU!

Nursery
     Christmas has finally arrived and having

had an array of little helpers we have
decorated the classroom and turned a bare

tree into a festive centre piece. We are
building up a collection of snowmen all

created and decorated by our children and
we have been developing our creative side in

our rehearsals for the Nativity story next
week.

Following on from our exploration of stone
soup last week each child has contributed to
a daily soup cook up. Several children have

tried their creations and everyone has
    enjoyed preparing the vegetables for our

soup.
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Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential



Year 3 - Ivor and Fen

STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 - Louis and Ava
Reception - Lily and Isaac

Year 2 - Whole Class for Nativity
Year 4 - Lucinda and Fred

Year 5 - Bella and Ned

Year 6 - Whole Class

This week’s attendance 
award goes to

Year 3
98.57%

Shoe Box Appeal
Thank you to everyone that was involved in the Shoe Box Appeal. They

were sent off safely on their way. 
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SNAP SHOT OF THE WEEK
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Mrs Harrison’s Star of the Week - Ruby (Year 2)



Santa came to Colwall
A very special visitor came to school

today all the way from the North Pole. He
delivered presents to all of the children. 
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    Thank you 
       Santa!!!
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